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I full heartedly support this measure.  Cities should have a greater say about how the 

monies generated locally should be spent.  Cities like Cannon Beach attract visitors 

by the mere fact of being naturally beautiful and being less than a 1.5 hour drive from 

the Portland metro area.   We don’t need to attract more visitors, what we do need is 

to insure our visitors have a good experience when they are here.  Things like clean 

restrooms, well maintained streets and parking lots.  It seems to me that it would be 

more equitable for cities to have a larger share of these tax dollars. 


